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Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,    
 

 

As part of the children’s Spanish learning, we have organised a Spanish drama workshop with one of the 

country’s leading theatre companies for school children ‘Freshwater Theatre.’ It is an interactive storytelling 
session featuring stories like Goldilocks and the Three Bears, Little Red Riding Hood, Jack and the Beanstalk 

and Three Little Pigs. The session is aimed to encourage children to increase their confidence in Spanish by 

listening to and repeating key vocabulary and phrases. Some will also get the chance to come up on stage to 

play the main characters, taking on the role of the bears, the wolf, and even the forest itself.  

 

The workshop will take place on Tuesday 26th March 2024 at school. We would kindly like to request a small 

parental contribution of £3 per child.  

 

You can pay via the school shop on your My Child At School app.  

 

We are very much looking forward to firing up the children’s imagination through drama and honing their 
Spanish skills in this Spanish storytelling workshop.  

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Clugston 

 

mailto:enquiries@glebefarmschool.co.uk
http://www.glebefarmschool.co.uk/
http://www.iftl.co.uk/

